

## Grampound Road CE Village School, South Street, Grampound Road, Truro TR2 4DY Tel: 01726 882646

## Email: grsecretary@stpiranscross.co.uk





Dear Parents/ Carers,

Today Science Week commences in the UK and we'd like you and your child, along with other pupils and staff from our school, to be involved. As a school we're planning an exciting week of events and activities, one of which is the 'Gadget Shop'.

Our 'Gadget Shop' is an exciting stall, home to the most exciting *scientific* curiosities this side of the moon. It's jam packed with *scientific* gismos, toys, games and gadgets, all aiming to promote a practical awareness of *science* in the real world. What's more, our pupils and teachers will be developing their entrepreneurial skills by running the stall from within our school community.

The stall will take place **on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March**. Pupils will be able to access the stall from **Holywell Class at lunchtime** and will be required to keep their purchases safe and unopened until they leave school at the end of the day. This way, they can share their amazing toys and games with you and complete the gadgets practical activities once safely back at home.

The gadgets on the stall range from £1-£3 and we've set a spending limit for each child for the week of £5.

We're currently fundraising to improve our stock of school library books and all monies raised will be going towards this cause.

Once again, thank you for you're on going support to our school. It's only with your help that we can continue to provide an excellent education for your child.

Kind Regards,

Miss M Cameron

**Head of School** 



